
HEAVEN’S HERALD 

“No one really knows 

why they are alive 

until they know what 

they’d die for.” 

- Martin Luther King, Jr.  

June 30, 2023 

NJLC Weekly Newsletter 

have to do with discipleship? 

Come this Sunday and find out!. 

Welcoming Our New 
Music Director 

We are excited to welcome Mark 

Fletcher to the NJLC family as our 

Music Director. Mark is not new to us 

because he has been our Sunday 

organist/pianist since last July and 

now joins us as a permanent team 

member. We are happy to have 

Mark serving God with us and 

sharing his music and expertise to 

support God’s Kingdom.  

Welcome Mark! 

Prayers for our NJLC Community 
**new names added this week (NJLC connection) 

Sarah Stillman (NJLC member); Mack and Greg Keister (NJLC members); 

Ann Shomaker (NJLC member); Dean Fox and Peggy Glascock (Judy Fox), 

**Ozan Tankut (NJLC member) 

Lectionary 

Readings 

Jeremiah 28: 5-9 

Romans 6:12-23 

Matthew 10:40-42 

Psalm 89:1-4, 15-18 

Bulletin for July 2 is attached. 

Dutch Brunch with the Pastor 

Pastor Carl is launching a summer 

program to get to know the congregation 

better.  He would be available to meet 

you at a local eating establishment for 

breakfast, brunch, or lunch.  He is 

available Mondays, Wednesdays, and 

Thursdays from 9 (or earlier) to 12.  

Sundays after church could work well for 

those who are not available weekdays.  If 

you would be interested in setting up a 

time, please contact Pastor Carl, 

pastor.njlc@gmail.com or 703-955-6714. 

July 2nd  

Indoor Service and  

Potluck Meal 

Join us at 10:00 am in 

the Fellowship Hall for  

a service followed by 

food and fellowship. 

What does   

WELCA Meeting 

NJLC Women of the ELCA will meet 

on Saturday, July 8, (instead of July 

1) at 10:00 am in the church parlor. 

Please join us for bible study and 

fellowship. 

New Address for Ann Shomaker 

Effective June 27, Ann moved to a Lutheran home in Staunton, VA. The 

address is: The Legacy at North Augusta, 1410A North Augusta Street 

#2011, Staunton, VA 24401. It will be very comforting to Ann to receive 

cards during the transition to her new home to let her know the NJLC family 

is thinking about her. 


